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Last Day of Term 26 May 

Back to School  5 June 

Reception Twycross Zoo 13 June 

Year 6 Drayton Manor 14 June 

New Reception Parents 15 June 

Sports Day  

(Weather dependent) 
20 June 

Year 4 Leicester Museum 21 June 

Year 2 Violin Concert  

2.30-3pm  

Parents invited to watch  

21 June 

Understanding Your Teen 

Year 5 & 6 Parent Course 
29 June  

Year 1 Space Centre 6 July 

Year 5 Singing Assembly 10 July 

Year 2 Transport Museum  11 July 

Year 6 Leavers  19 July 

Year 6 Leavers Memories  

Assembly(2.30pm-3.15pm) 
25 July 

Last Day Of Term 25 July 

 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
Once again we are having no end of   
complaints from neighbours and the  
general public about the parking outside 
school at the start and end of  the school 
day.  
Abusive behaviour is not acceptable if  
someone asks you to move off  the zig zags 
and double yellow lines and also is not  
setting the right example to our pupils. 
Please report parking to Warwickshire  
Police by calling 01926 415000 or 101.  
 

SCHOOL SITE IS OUT OF BOUNDS FOR 

PARENTS/CARERS 
  

 The lower car park should not be used    

before or after school.   

Parents dropping off/picking up from       

LM Playcare and afterschool clubs     

should park  outside school and            

walk to school.   

UNIFORM 
It has been noted by Ms Hall that pupils are NOT wearing 
the correct uniform and PE kit to school. A reminder of 
which is below: 

Winter 
• white blouse or shirt 
• white or red polo shirt 
• grey or black skirt or trousers 
• red jumper, cardigan or sweatshirt 

Summer — as above or 
• red and white striped or checked dresses 
• black or grey short trousers 

PE Kit  
For safety and hygiene reasons children will need to 
wear their PE kit to school on their designated PE day: 
• black shorts  
• red T-shirt 
• black slip-on pumps for indoor lessons 
• outdoor trainers for games’ lessons 
• tracksuit or similar in KS2 for winter sports 
 

Remember to put your child’s name on everything! 
 

A sale of our second hand uniform will be during the 
summer holidays as usual, more details closer to the 
time.  

Year 2 Violin Concert 

Year 2 children get the opportunity to 

learn violin and are now practising for 

their concert. 

Parents are warmly invited to spectate on  

Wednesday 21 June 2.30pm—3pm 



Year 5 & 6 Parent/Carers 



Book your spot now on our Warwickshire Country Parks 
Eventbrite Page: https://bit.ly/3rhMtqG   

https://bit.ly/3rhMtqG?fbclid=IwAR1-r0hfTEwaaN09B1eUQwXUARx0czBAvvo-7MHlPal3kSbatReo-3FEnpA



